
From: Catherine Rice <Catherine.Rice@24.com> 
Subject: Interview with News24 
Date: 30 June 2020 at 7:51:50 pm AEST 
To: "bobroffronald@gmail.com" <bobroffronald@gmail.com> 
 
Dear Ronald, 
  
As discussed on the phone, I am a journalist for News24 and I would like to interview you about your 
life in Australia as well as your response to the allegations against you in South Africa. If possible, I 
would like to do a pre-recorded interview over the phone at a time convenient to you. 
  
Please let me know if this would be possible. 
  
Thanks so much. 
  
Regards,  
Catherine Rice 
+27 7880 43499 

 

mailto:Catherine.Rice@24.com
mailto:bobroffronald@gmail.com
mailto:bobroffronald@gmail.com

